

15 East 26th Street · New York, N.Y. 10010 · ORegon 9-4074

August 29, 1975

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, New York 10024

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

I met this morning with Dr. Isaac Lewin, of Agudat Israel, who asked whether he might have a copy of the talk you gave at our symposium last month in Geneva. May I send him a copy of the manuscript you sent us, or would you prefer to deal with Dr. Lewin's request directly?

May I take this opportunity to wish you and Mrs. Lamm a very happy and healthy New Year.

Yours sincerely,

A. J. Sherman

Executive Director

AJS:fz